
 
  
 January 16, 2020 
  
To: The John Jay College Community  
RE: Leadership Opportunities & Request to Share with Your Networks 
  
I am pleased to announce that John Jay has posted two exciting new opportunities for roles that will be part of 
my senior leadership team.   
  

• The Vice President for Enrollment Management & Student Affairs (EMSA) will provide executive 
leadership, oversight and evaluation for the Enrollment Management and Student Affairs division. In this 
role, the EMSA Vice President will strategically plan all enrollment, recruitment, and student services 
activities in coordination with other College departments, and work to promote a student-centered 
campus community that supports the personal, social, and academic development of all students. The 
EMSA Vice President will prioritize working directly with students, and will serve as a student advocate 
and mentor in expansive efforts to promote student leadership and success.  

  
• As described in my message following the Climate Review, the inaugural Vice President for Diversity, 

Equity, Compliance & Inclusion (DECI) will lead a new Office and bring experienced and collaborative 
leadership as well as a strategic vision to the College’s cross-cutting work to build an inclusive and 
equitable community. The new Vice President for DECI will oversee and manage compliance and 
accountability functions, alongside training, education, and prevention programming, providing expert 
advice and thought leadership in these areas. 

  
You can find additional details and information on how to apply for these roles in the position profiles, which are 
attached and also available on our website here: http://www.jjay.cuny.edu/leadership-opportunities. We expect 
to invite finalists for both roles to visit our campus this spring where they’ll meet with students, faculty, and staff. 
We will share details about those visits and opportunities to meet the candidates in the coming months.   
  
As we work to build a deep and diverse pool of excellent candidates for both of these roles, I hope you will 
consider sharing these opportunities with your professional networks and encourage highly qualified candidates 
to apply. 
  
For those of you enjoying winter break, I hope that you’re finding opportunities to rest and recharge. I look 
forward to seeing you all soon when the spring semester begins. 
  
  
Thank you, 
  

 
  
Karol V. Mason 
President 
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